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Wednesday 13th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
E-safety is an integral part of children’s education in today’s digital world and is embedded in their learning 

at school. We also want to help our parents and children improve their own understanding of e-safety issues 

so they can learn to use the internet and all digital media in a safe and secure way. 

As a parent you'll know how important the internet is to children - they use it to learn, play, socialise and 

express themselves.  It's a highly creative place of amazing opportunities.  But the technology children use 

every day can seem a bit daunting and you might worry about the risks your child can face online - such as 

bullying, contact from strangers or the possibility of them seeing illegal or inappropriate content. 

To support you with keeping your children safe online, we will be running a workshop at 3.30pm on the 

following dates: 

Thursday 21st March 
Wednesday 27th March 
 
It will include simple tips, pieces of information and time for discussions. This workshop is for parents only 

and then you can share these tips and have discussions with your children in the comfort and security of 

their own home. 

If you would like to attend, please email lucy.ellis@kingsacademies.uk so we have an idea of numbers to 

accommodate. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Elliot and Mr P Walton 
Inclusion Officer and Associate Head 
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